
                 Lawrence Township Trustees                                          Regular 
 
 
 
            Thursday May 25, 2017 
 
 
The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in regular session at 7:00PM. in the Charles E. 
Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Acting 
Chairman Haueter. All Trustees were present except Ackerman. The minutes of the last 
meeting were approved. The following bills were presented for approval.  
                                             

The above bills were approved by the Board and checks were written. Jessica Conley, 
manager of the Bolivar Branch Library, discussed the past year operations of the library. 
Conley gave a handout to Trustees showing the highlights of the last year. The Bolivar 
Library needs a new heating and cooling system. The cost will be approximately $25,000. 
Motion by Ritterbeck and seconded by Haueter to write a letter pledging support, along 
with the Village of Bolivar, to apply for grants to get a new heating and cooling system. 
Roll call, Ritterbeck yes, Haueter yes, Ackerman absent. Mark Yovanovich, discussed a 
water problem in his yard and asked Trustees if they would provide the pipe he would 
repair it. Trustees said they would go out and look at the problem and make a decision. The 
Board then discussed Township affairs in general and a motion to adjourn was made and 
so ordered by the Chairman.   
 
ATTEST:                                                      APPROVED: 
______________________, Fiscal Officer  _Absent____________, Chairman 
John P. McClellan.                                       Don Ackerman  
______________________, Trustee            ___________________, Trustee                
Mike Haueter                                                Matthew S. Ritterbeck    


